Venture Technologies Broup

Attachment B
January 4, 2007

Mr. Hossein Hashemzadeh
Associate Chief, Video Division, Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission

Inre: Response to FCC letter dated December 6, 2006 (1800E1-MFC) regarding
the application of:
Venture Technologies Group, LLC
Channel 50, Los Angeles, CA
File No. BDCCDTL-20061030ARW
Facility No. 167309

Dear Hossein:

On December 6, 2006, you sent us a letter, see Attachment A, informing Venture
Technologies Group, LLC that your preliminary engineering review of our DCC
application for Channel 50 Los Angeles (BDCCDTL-20061030ARW, Facility ID 167309)
predicts to cause interference to KTRO-LP (BDFCDTL-20060809ALC, Facility ID
56793) on Channel 50, Lancaster, CA. This KTRO-LP flash cut application was filed on
August 8, 2006.

The KNLA-LP DCC was originally applied for on a Form 175 on June 30, 2006
(BSFDTL-20060630AUY, Facility ID 167309). The KNLA-LP DCC was a singleton
proposal, and in accordance with Public Notice DA 06-1748, released August 31, 2006,
we applied for a Long Form 346 application on October 31, 2006 (BDCCDTL-
20061030ARW).

Our DCC application was originally filed on Form 175 on June 30, 2006 and the KTRO-
LP flash cut application was not filed until August 8, 2006; therefore, the KNLA-LP
DCC application takes precedence over the later filed KTRO-LP flash cut application and
the KTRO-LP flash cut application should be dismissed and the KNLA-LP DCC
application should be immediately grantable.

Respectftly submitted,

Lawrence Rogow, Chairman
Venture Technologies Growp, LLC

Direct: 323.904.4090

Email: Irogow@loop.com

Cc: Gregory Masters, Esq.
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